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2nd July 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Due to the rise in covid-19 in our area we are asking parents to take children for a PCR test if 

they are showing any signs of Covid-19.  

These symptoms can include continuous cough, high temperature, loss of taste and smell, 

diarrhoea, fever, headache, skin rash and shortness of breath,  

 

Other symptoms listed by the experts and attributed to the Delta Plus variant are: stomach 

ache, nausea and appetite loss. 

 

What to do if your child has symptoms 

 

Get a PCR test (test that is sent to a lab) to check if they have Covid-19 as soon as possible 

 

You, your child and anyone else you live with should stay at home and not have visitors 

until you get the test results- only leave your home to have the test. 

 

Anyone in your childcare or support bubble should also stay at home if your child has 

been in close contact with them since their symptoms started or during the 48 hours before 

they started. 

 

May we also remind you that all adults must wear a face mask on site unless they are 

medically exempt.  

 

Thank you for your continued support over the last year and going forward. 

 

Mr P Barnett  

Headteacher 

 

 

The Designated Senior lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Phillip Barnett, 

supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne, and Family support worker Kerry Dyas.  

Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 


